PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
106 Washington Avenue, Plainview, New York 11803
www.pobschools.org

Dr. Lorna R. Lewis
Superintendent of Schools

September 28, 2016

Dear Parents of 2nd, 3rd and 4th Grade Students,

At the September 19, 2016 Board of Education meeting, a new contract with the Plainview Congress of
Teachers was accepted. This contract provides for elementary extra help for all students in grades 2, 3 and 4
each Wednesday morning from October 5th through May. The principals have been working out the details,
and we are pleased to inform you that this opportunity will begin next Wednesday, October 5th, from 8:40 am-
9:15 am with your child's teacher.

Parents must register their child in advance, as there is a limit of 10 students per session. The registration
process is listed below for the October 5th session. Please note, with the limit of 10 students, the teacher may
need to select students he/she feels are in the most need.

For the remaining October dates, we will be emailing out an eblast with the registration form. Parents can drop
their child at the front entrance and staff will direct them to their classrooms. Drop-off is between 8:35 am and
8:40 am. Doors will not be open before 8:35 am, even on inclement weather days.

For the October 5th session, please return the form below no later than Friday, September 30, to your child's
teacher. The teacher will send back confirmation. Since there is a limit to each session, we want to provide
specialized attention to each child, therefore, please do not send your child unless you have received
confirmation.

Things to Remember:
v If your child is in the before-school Child Care program, please notify Child Care of their participation.
v If your child is signed up and cannot make the session, please call the office as soon as possible.

Since this is a new program, we will do our best to make adjustments as needed to make the offering beneficial
to all children needing a little extra academic support. We look forward to a successful roll-out!

Sincerely,

Dr. Lorna R. Lewis
Superintendent of Schools
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| would like my child to participate in the Wednesday, October 5™ Extra Help session:

Students Name: Grade:
Teachers Name: Date:
Area of Concern: Math: Reading: Writing:

Your child is confirmed for the 10/5 Extra Help Session

Unfortunately the enrollment has been reached for this week. Please consider signing up
for a session at a later date, as needed.

Please return to your child’s teacher no later than Friday, September 30
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